
 

 

 

 

 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Effective January 1, 2025, the Mental Health Board was officially renamed the Behavioral 
Health Board. 

This change reflects our continued commitment to addressing a comprehensive range of 
behavioral health needs, including mental health and substance use services, and better aligns 
with current terminology and practices. 

Please update your records accordingly. For more information or questions, feel free to contact 
us at (559) 624-7445. 

Thank you for your understanding and support. 

 

To view meeting dates and locations, click the following link: 
https://tchhsa.org/eng/community/tulare-county-behavioral-health-board/behavioral-health-
board/  
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